CALL TO ORDER AND ESTABLISHMENT OF QUORUM

A Special Meeting of the Redmond City Council was called to order by Mayor Birney at 6 p.m. The meeting was held in-person and remotely. Council members present and establishing a quorum were: Anderson, Carson, Fields, Forsythe, Khan, Kritzer and Stuart.

The purpose of the special meeting was to interview the candidates for the Planning Commission, Human Services Commission and the Design Review Board.

Ian Lefcourte, Staff Liaison for the Planning Commission, introduced the candidates: Matthew Gliboff, Susan Weston, and Tara Van Niman.

The candidates spoke regarding background, interest in the work of the commission, and responded to Councilmember inquiries.

Discussion ensued regarding being a supportive role to the Council; questions about the City; planning for the City in the future; and accessibility issues.

Alaric Bien, Staff Liaison for the Human Services Commission, introduced the candidate Kathleen Reynolds.

The candidate spoke regarding background, interest in the work of the commission, and responded to Councilmember inquiries.

Discussion ensued regarding training in childhood trauma; prevention; and navigating the foster care system.

David Lee, Staff Liaison for the Design Review Board, introduced the candidate Kaitlyn O'Neill.

The candidate spoke regarding background, interest in the work of the board, and responded to Councilmember inquiries.

Discussion ensued regarding keeping a small-town feel; changes in design; and legacy

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to come before the Council the special meeting adjourned at 6:43 p.m.

ANGELA BIRNEY, MAYOR

CITY CLERK

Minutes Approved: March 15, 2022